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List of Long-Term Holiday Closures on the SŽDC 
Network 

Every year, summer holidays is a period when people who are not regular customers 
of railway carriers travel by train as well. At the same time, however, a considerable 
amount of line closures is also taking place due to repair and modernisation works. 
In order to avoid unexpected complications while taking trips by train, SŽDC as the 
infrastructure manager brings an overview of the most important restrictions which 
will occur in July and August on its railway network.  
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